From: Betty Wengert <bfwengert@bellsouth.net>

Subject: Re: Edwin DuFeu Airforce

Date: March 8, 2021 at 12:49:08 AM EST

To: Lisa Dufeu & Gary Gramer <ggramer@g.com>, Betty Wengert <bfwengeri@bellsouth.net>

Dear Lisa,

Oh this sure does answer several questions | had. It should be safe to assume
he left the service as a LT. The date astounds me, as | was only two years old...
can't read it as | am typing, but will check the month again. The mistake people
make in cutting out any important article, is cutting it from the newspaper name
and the date at the top of the page. | only realized this when | was wishing

we had exact dates for some of the tiny obituaries that Walt's mother had,

which had been cut from the paper...the little tiny small print kind of obits!

Thanks so much, hope you didn’t have to dig too far.

Betty Sue




